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                  SHELLFISH VOLUNTEERING 

The Town of Bourne welcomes all individuals that are interested in volunteering 

to help the shellfish propagation program. 

The program’s main focus is to continue to enhance and improve the recreational 

and commercial shellfish program within the Town of Bourne. 

This process includes activities such as: 

 

Assembling/ Repairing of grow-out gear 

 

Sorting and cleaning the town’s upwellers 

 

Maintaining grow-out gear (bag flipping) & oyster culling 

 

Assisting with shellfish seed planting  

 

 

For anyone who interested in volunteering for the program please contact the 

Town of Bourne’s Shellfish Technician Michael Corson for more information. 
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